From: Manston Airport Manston Airport

Subject: For the attention of the Manston Airport Case Team

Date: 05 July 2021 20:03:54

Dear Sirs

Manston Airport – Development Consent Order.

I wish to raise with you my full support for the granting of the Manston Airport DCO.

The re-opening of the airport allows an incredible opportunity for inward investment in the Thanet area which has for many long years suffered from high rates of social deprivation, unemployment and poverty.

The employment opportunities the airport can provide and the chances for young people to gain an aviation related qualification are amazing.

Riveroak Strategic Partners state they intend to create a "Green Airport" which is of great reassurance to us local people.

Brexit and the Covid19 outbreak showed beyond doubt that there is a need for a dedicated air freight hub at Manston, which in turn provides an opportunity for a new and better future for Thanet.

Yours faithfully

Mrs Kim Tobin